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Mail-in voting is secure, safe and effective, increases voter turnout, and makes voting 

accessible to the elderly, disabled, and immunocompromised members of our 

community.  It also makes voting possible for those who cannot miss work to vote.  

Please leave mail-in voting as the standard in Oregon.  


